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From: Rep. Andy Josephson
To: Thomas Atkinson
Subject: FW: Support for HB93
Date: Friday, August 11, 2017 10:25:39 AM


 
 


From: Rep. Chuck Kopp 
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 3:57 PM
To: Carlton Locke <resurrectflyfish@iname.com>
Cc: Rep. Andy Josephson <Rep.Andy.Josephson@akleg.gov>; Rep. Geran Tarr
<Rep.Geran.Tarr@akleg.gov>; Rep. Dean Westlake <Rep.Dean.Westlake@akleg.gov>; Rep. Harriet
Drummond <Rep.Harriet.Drummond@akleg.gov>; Rep. Justin Parish <Rep.Justin.Parish@akleg.gov>;
Rep. Chris Birch <Rep.Chris.Birch@akleg.gov>; Rep. DeLena Johnson
<Representative.DeLena.Johnson@akleg.gov>; Rep. George Rauscher
<Rep.George.Rauscher@akleg.gov>; Rep. David Talerico <Rep.David.Talerico@akleg.gov>
Subject: RE: Support for HB93
 
Dear Mr. Locke,
Thank you for your support of HB 93 dealing with how the Alaska Railroad is treating adjacent
landowners along the right-of-way. I have copied the House Resources committee members with
your note of support.
Very best,
Chuck


Representative Chuck Kopp
District 24
Klatt Road – Oceanview – Southport – Bayshore
907-465-6842
 
 
 


From: Carlton Locke [mailto:resurrectflyfish@iname.com] 
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 11:16 AM
To: Rep. Chuck Kopp <Rep.Chuck.Kopp@akleg.gov>
Subject: Support for HB93
 


February 12, 2017


Alaska Representative Chuck Kopp


Members of the House Resources Committee


 


Dear Representative Kopp and Members of the House Resources Committee;
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I would like to let you and the House Resources Committee know that I support passage of
HB93. I think this is a very good action and would have a positive effect on the neighbors of
the Alaska Railroad, and very little, if any, negative effect on the Alaska Railroad. Please
forward a copy of this email to the Members of the House Resources Committee.  Thank you.


 


Sincerely,


Carlton J. Locke


13587 Seward Highway


PO Box 2296


Seward, AK  99664


(907) 362-3093


 


 





